
July Fundraising Dinner Hosted By Randy & Joyce 

Special thanks to Randy & Joyce for hosting the July 2024 Fundraising Dinner at Randy’s 

house and, of course, special thanks to all the cooks and helpers who made the event 

possible! The food was plentiful and delicious, the truth about the Three Little Pigs 

delightfully informative, the quiz insightful and entertaining, and the singing of Malaika a 

special, one-o* performance! Oh, the subsequent dancing was a blast from the past! 

A BIG SHOUT OUT & SINCERE THANK YOU to all the generous donors who attended 

this special event to support the mission of PAGE BY PAGE – MOMBASA! Asanteni sana! 

 

 



      

     

     



     

     

         



     

         

             



 

     

     



     

     

         


